
23.03.2021 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
YEAR 12 - UCAS 
 
Please be aware that to access the link sent previously for UCAS you need to do so with your 
son/daughter via their VLE. 
 
This will then allow you to see all the UCAS provision we have for students on the VLE as well as the 
parent page.  
 
Many Thanks 
 
L Checkley 


